
 

 

Final Weeks of School – School Ends June 5th 
We are in the final week of school.  The final day for 9th – 11th grade students to complete work is Friday, 
June 5th.  There will not be a final exam week this school year due to restrictions from distance 
learning.  All work and assessments will be completed by June 5th.   
  

Year End Parent Survey 
Please take a moment to take the year end parent survey by clicking on the link below.   The 
survey is designed to get individual feedback on the Boys’ Latin of Philadelphia experience from 
the parent perspective. Your responses will serve to inform goal-setting for our school. Your 
perspective and input are greatly valued and we genuinely appreciate you taking the time to help 
our school improve by taking this survey. 
https://forms.gle/n5iALFrDTzUrTASq7 
  

English Department Summer Reading 
To ensure that our students continue to learn over the summer vacation, all students will be 
expected to complete summer reading assignments. Students are learning about the choices and 
assignments in their English classes in the coming weeks. 
 
Students should be prepared to submit their work through Google Drive “Class of 20xx” page. If you 
have any questions, please contact englishdept@boyslatin.org.  You can see the attached flyer to learn 
more about the books available for summer reading. 
  

Pandemic Electronic Benefit Transfer 
The Family’s First Coronavirus Response Act authorized a new benefit to help families who have children 
who are eligible for free or reduced-price school meals called Pandemic-EBT. The benefit will come on 
an Electronic Benefit Transfer (EBT) card, which is like a debit card. The benefits can only be spent only 
on food items.  All students at Boys’ Latin or eligible to receive this benefit.  
  
If you already receive EBT services the credit will be automatically added to your card.  If you do not 
receive the benefit already cards will be mailed to the address on file with the school.  The estimated 
amount for our students is $370.50.  All Boys’ Latin students qualify regardless of household 
income.  You do not need to sign up to receive the benefit.  Cards will be mailed home in the weeks 
ahead and may arrive as late as the end of June.  I have attached a flyer to the ledger with more 
information of the P-EBT program with contact information if you have further questions.  
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Teachers’ Google Classroom Codes and Office Hours 
The link below will take you to the list of teachers’ google classroom codes and office hours for their 
classes.  For more information on distance learning you can visit the Boys’ Latin website 
at www.boylstin.org and follow the COVID-19 Plan links. 
  
Classroom Codes and Office Hours 
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1lFjSoCEKxEkZ4Vt9hH1ZWd1c6c0njVa3axuIRYcsS0E/edit#gid=
0 
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